

February 27, 2001

Mr. Paul Basler 5127 NW 23rd Place Gainesville, FL 32606

Dear Mr. Basler:

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I want to thank you for your service to the City of Gainesville and to its citizens during your tenure on the Gainesville/Alachua County Cultural Affairs Board.

Volunteers such as you, who are willing to dedicate their time and talents for public service, are never thanked enough. Your willingness to volunteer expresses your commitment to your community, and the City has been greatly rewarded by your service and support.

Although this letter may not adequately express our appreciation for your work on the Gainesville/Alachua County Cultural Affairs Board, it is sincere. Thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ph. M. DeLaney
Mayor

PMD:dlh

XC: Staff Liaison Coni Gesualdi - Box 30